
 
 

MATAMANOA ISLAND RESORT TO CLOSE FOR 

EXCITING MAJOR NEW BUILD PROJECT 

 

Matamanoa Island will demolish the 13 existing Resort Rooms and then 

rebuild 26 new fabulous Resort Rooms further back into the mountain. 

 

These new rooms will be two storey, and 1 metre apart, so 13 blocks one metre 

between each double storey building and of course a little more spacious, with 

state of the art cultural interior design. 

In terms of construction, we will close  the Resort from 12 January 2026 for 10 weeks, 
reopening on 23 March.  The aim during the closure period is to fully demolish and 
remove the existing Resort Rooms and the back office, and to lay all the foundations for 
the new Resort Rooms.  (The noisy stuff). 

Pre reopening, we will erect a 9 foot fence around the construction site.  There will be a 
large workforce during the 10 week closure period but that will reduce to approximately 
25 tradesmen from 23 March onwards, until completion. On 23 March on reopening, 
Matamanoa will be completing the work and finishing touches, noise will be kept to an 
absolute minimum and the Bures closest to the area being worked on will be left vacant 
wherever possible. The construction will be completed at the end of 2026. 

The Matamanoa Team are very excited about this project and can't wait to see the 
finished product which will be fabulous. 

 


